From: Mike Watling 
Sent: 21 April 2014 22:01
To: Planning
Subject: Ref 14/00412/F


Dear Sir / Madam,

 

I would like to register my objection to the proposed development in Deddington - ref 14/00412/F.

 

Again, this is another example of a developer trying to take advantage of the councuil's inability to implement their published local plans. 

 

The development is wholly unsuitable in that it will just bring additional demands on a village already stretched and planned to be taken beyond it's limits by development already agreed.

 

This particular development will totally spoil the character of the village and impact on the Castle grounds and views of the Church. It will also impact on the traffic flow into the village at a ket pinch point that is very dangerous.

 

When will the council be able to have any power to make this stop?

 

Regards,

 

Mike Watling.
